
Dear Parents 
Thank you for volunteering your time to help out in the ‘Star Canteen’. The canteen will be 
open Wednesday’s & Friday’s. 
 
Please fill in the application below and return by to the Office. 
THANK YOU.  

 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEER APPLICATION - 2020 
 

NAME: ………………………………………… PHONE: ………………………….. 
EMAIL: …………..…………………………. 
 
YOUR CHILDS NAME: ……………………………………….  CLASS: ……………………………………. 
 

Please tick the day, time & frequency that suits you 
 

WEDNESDAY     FRIDAY       
 

8.30 – 1.30     8.30 – 11.30   10.30 – 2.00 
 

FORTNIGHTLY    MONTHLY 
 
 
 


